
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Excalibur Primary School 

24th March 2025         Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Spring two  Week: five 

 We have had a busy week in pre-school and have enjoyed the sunshine with some 

outdoor activities. 

 

During the week, the children enjoyed making Mother’s Day cards and we talked  

about helping make Mother’s Day a special time.  The children also found out 

facts about spring and the signs that show spring has arrived.  We went on a 

couple of spring walks, around the school grounds.  Everyone used their senses to 

make observations about what we could see, hear and feel.  The children spotted 

the new buds and lots of daffodils.  We also talked about the birds we heard 

singing. Later, everyone tried hard to learn some new topic songs including 

‘Sunglasses’ and ‘Caterpillar’. 

 

During maths, we have shared some consolidation activities, from our learning so 

far.  We also explored capacity as we explored ‘full’ and ‘empty’.  Our song of 

this week was “Goldilocks and the house of the bears”.  Here is the link if you 

want to share at home https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-

radio/articles/zbkrf4j  The children enjoyed hearing different versions of the 

story and talking about the rights and wrongs of the story scenario.  Everyone 

agreed that we shouldn’t go into a stranger’s house! 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend!   

The Pre-school Team 
 

 
 

 

Our story of the 

week was ‘On the 

Farm’.  
 

 

Easter Craft Workshop 

Wednesday 2nd April 

9.15-10.30am 

Each Pre-schooler can invite one adult to attend the 

Easter Craft Workshop. 

Children should attend at their usual time and they will 

meet their adult in the hall at 9.15am. 

Children who don’t usually attend on Wednesday are 

welcome to join the fun.  

(Please see further details in separate letter) 

 

Reminders 

A polite reminder that water bottles 

should contain fresh water only.  We 

have a few bottles coming into school 

containing juice or flavoured water.  As  

a school promoting the ‘Healthy schools 

initiative’ it is important that we follow 

this guidance.  Dental problems can be 

caused from sipping on juice throughout 

the day.  Juice can be included as part 

of a packed lunch.  Many thanks for 

your support in this matter. 
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